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INVITATION TO THE 29t COURSE ON FOOD SAFETY

The Department of Nutrition-College of Public Health, University of the Philippines

(UP) Manila is pleased to announce its 29th Course on Food Safety to be held in Manila from

July 1 to 4, 2025.

This course is a 4-day program specifically designed for personnel and staff involved
in:
e Food handling and production
e Food processing

e Food safety inspection

e Other related tasks concerning food safety

Please be informed that this scientific forum should be voluntary, and related cost
which may be incurred by the participants shall be on personal expense or sourced from a
legitimate local government unit donor. Participants are also reminded to strictly observe
Time-On-Task Policy, and strict compliance to No Disruption of Classes Policy of the

Department as stipulated in DepEd Order No. 09, s. 2005.

Please be guided accordingly.

¥ ¥

sgod-shs/maat/6/16/2025
DEPEDQUEZON-TM-SDS-04-011-003

Address: Sitio Fori, Brgy. Talipan, Pagbilao, Quezon
Trunkline #: (042) 784-0366, (042) 784-0164,
(042) 784-0391, (042) 784-0321

MATATAG
~ BAGONG PILIPINAS

7 DepEdTayoQuezon @ www.depedquezon.com.ph <] quezon@deped.gov.ph




